Loxahatchee River District

Water Reclamation | Environmental Education | River Restoration

2500 Jupiter Park Drive, Jupiter, Florida 33458-8964
Telephone (561) 747-5700 ¢Fax (561) 747-9929 ¢ www.loxahatcheeriver.org

D. Albrey Arrington, Ph.D., Executive Director

June 30, 2015

Re:  Mandatory Sewer Connection
Tequesta Park Low Pressure Sewer System

Dear Property Owner,

Approximately 9 months ago the District provided notification that your property has a sewer line
available to it for connection, and in accordance with the laws of the State of Florida, you are required to
connect to the sewer system within 12 months of the date of notification of availability.

Our records indicate that your property has not been connected and this letter is provided as a reminder
that connection to the sewer is required by October 1, 2015.

Quarterly sewer service billing will begin on October 1, 2015 regardless of connection.

To avoid significant additional costs, you must pay sewer connection fees to the District prior to October
1,2015. If necessary, sewer connection fees can be paid over time, but you must execute an installment
agreement prior to the October 1, 2015 deadline to do so. Contact Diane at (561) 747-5700 ext. 123 for
details.

Failure to connect within the required timeframe will result in a loss of any credits toward connection
fees, enforcement actions by the Martin County Health Department, and any legal remedies available to
the District.

Should you have any questions in regard to how connection is made, please contact our engineering
department. If our records are in error as to your connection status, please contact us at the above phone
number.

Sincerely yours,

A

D. Albrey Arrington
Executive Director
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